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Dear Coyotes,

Congratulations to our Straight A Honor Roll students!!  

We had a total of 180 students who earned this academic

achievement. Students received their certificate of

achievement and participated in a celebration during the

day on Thursday by grade level. We are proud of these

Outstanding Coyotes. 
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Upcoming Events
for the week

April 22-26 - Teacher Appreciation

Week at Hamlin Middle School

April 23 - PTSO Meeting 5:30 pm

at Media Center 

May 1 - FAST Reading PM 3

May 2 - FAST Math PM 3

May 2 - B.E.S.T EOC Algebra and Geometry

May 7 - Statewide Science Grade 8

May 7 - Civics EOC

May 13-17 - Common Final Exams 

Straight A Honor Roll Students: 

Grade 6 - 79 students

Grade 7 - 40 students 

Grade 8 - 61 students 

Congratulations to our A/B Honor Roll students!! We had a total of 249

students who earned this achievement. We are proud of these Outstanding

Coyotes!

A/B Honor Roll Students

Grade 6 - 89 students

Grade 7 - 86 students

Grade 8 - 74 students 

Thank you to the cast and crew of Oliver Twist Jr. under the direction

of Theater Director Lisa Barrows. The students put on an amazing

performance! KUDOS to another great show! 

GO Coyotes!
Dr. Knight 



Reminders

More Upcoming Events 

May 1 - Extended Wednesday 

(students dismissed at 4:04 pm)

May 8 - Extended Wednesday (students dismissed at 4:04 pm)

Paint - It - Purple on Wednesdays!

Each Wednesday Show Hamlin Spirit by wearing purple. Need to

purchase a Hamlin Middle T-shirt, please visit:

www.tinyurl.com/hamlinshirt.

Spirit Shirt Fridays

On Fridays for the remainder of the year are ALOHA Friday’s. Wear

your best Hawaiian attire as we travel through our last quarter. (All

items must be in dress code.)

PTSO Membership & Spirit Wear

Please visit their website to purchase your spirit wear and join our

PTSO! www.hamlinmiddleschoolptso.com

Need Help? 

Student Device Concerns or Device Fines - Mr. James Rodriguez -

130675@ocps.net 

Media Center Questions - Mrs. Anderson - 11261@ocps.net

Statewide Testing - Mrs. Ballerino - 58554@ocps.net

Brain FUSE Tutoring

Free tutoring offered from the Orange County Library System. For

directions, please visit our website at hamlinms.ocps.net or click

this link.  

https://hamlin-middle-school-spirit-store-inventory-liquida-91504.cheddarup.com/
mailto:130675@ocps.net
mailto:11261@ocps.net
mailto:58554@ocps.net
https://cdnsm5-ss15.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1768586/File/BrainFuse%20FREE%20Tutoring%20Directions.pdf
https://cdnsm5-ss15.sharpschool.com/UserFiles/Servers/Server_1768586/File/BrainFuse%20FREE%20Tutoring%20Directions.pdf


MY.CHEDDARUP.COM 

Attention 
8th Grade Parents!

8th Grade Yard Sign
2024

Sales already started and

ends April 21st.

MY.CHEDDARUP.COM 

https://my.cheddarup.com/c/hamlin-8-th-gr-sneaker-ball-may-2024?cart=55f0f738-3ebb-45f1-9e17-77be56afcf98%21%2176797878
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/8-th-grade-yard-sign-2024?cart=9c391b83-0c00-43ca-a4b0-ce3a519db4ec%21%2176799924
https://my.cheddarup.com/c/8-th-grade-yard-sign-2024?cart=9c391b83-0c00-43ca-a4b0-ce3a519db4ec%21%2176799924


Media Center News

Our creative Coyotes wrote amazing poems for Poem in Your

Pocket Day! Thank you to all our students who participated. 

 Our Spring Into Reading Beanstack Challenge has started and winners

for each grade-level will be announced weekly. Students can log their

minutes read, using the Beanstack app located on Launchpad.  

The April Poster Challenge is in full swing! Students have the

opportunity to express the significance of books, reading, and the

media center in their lives using a visual representation.  Poster

submissions are due Tuesday, April 30.

Please encourage your child to participate. The media center is open

beginning at 8:50 a.m. 

Have a great week and keep on reading, 

Ms. Anderson, Media Specialist 



What’s been up at
Hamlin MS…

Oliver Twist Jr. 



What’s been up at
Hamlin MS…

Straight A Honor Roll Celebration

6th Grade

7th Grade

8th Grade



Recognition

Hamlin Middle School was recognized as an

Energy Star School. Thank you Mr. Massey

for stopping by and presenting the plaques

for us to display.  


